
 Reminder that Nursery children break up on Wednesday 18th December.  Nursery craft 
sessions will be taking place by appointment on Thursday 19th and Friday 20th December. 
There is an appointment sign-up sheet in Nursery.  If you are unable to access the sign up 
sheet, please email school to request a time slot or contact the school office.  

 
 Friday 20th December – All children in Reception to Year 6 break up for Christmas at 1 

pm.  You can collect your child any time between 1 pm and 1.15 pm.  Please make sure 
children are collected by 1.15 pm at the latest.  There will be no ACES after school 
childcare on this day. 

Monday 18th Dec 
Years 5 and 6 carols 

service at Holy Trinity 
6 pm 6.45 pm 

Tuesday 17th Dec 

 
Reception Nativity 

 
Disco: Years 1 and 2 

10.30 am 
1.45 pm 

 
4 pm 

11.15 am 
2.30 pm 

 
5.30 pm 

Wednesday 18th 
Dec 

Whole school Christmas 
lunch 

  

Disco: Years 3 and 4 4 pm 5.30 pm 

Thursday 19th Dec 

Class Parties (non-
uniform) 

During school time 

Nursery parent craft 
sessions 

By appointment 

Disco: Years 5 and 6 4 pm 5.30 pm 

Friday 20th Dec 
Nursery parent craft 

sessions (AM only) 
By appointment 

 



  

 
Long hair should be tied back for school for health and safety reasons.  Plain hair bands and 
bobbles should be worn to school. Large bows and colourful hairbands are not suitable, save 
these for Christmas party day! We would also ask that hair is neat and tidy and not an extreme 
style.    

 
 
Please make sure children bring appropriate outdoor clothing to school, ie coats, hats, gloves 
etc.  PE kits should be in school colours (sky blue t-shirt, navy jogging bottoms and maroon 
hoody).  Please note that children should wear flat, black, polishable shoes for school, not boots 
or trainers.  Trainers should only be worn on their PE days.  Please make sure that any item of 
clothing brought in to school is labelled with your child’s name - this makes it much easier 
to find any lost items. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 


